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-----Original Message----- 
From: Debra Means [mailto:laf010@co.santa-cruz.ca.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2007 11:27 AM 
To: Brandon Barchi 
Subject: FW: LAFCO SPECIAL DISTRICT MEMBER 
 
> Dear District Chairperson: 
>  
> The nomination period has closed for the upcoming term on LAFCO, and 
I have received only one nomination--the incumbent Jim Rapoza (San 
Lorenzo Valley Water District).  As a formality, I am asking that each 
district respond via e-mail or letter on the following question: 
>  
> Shall Jim Rapoza be affirmed for the Special District term on LAFCO 
ending May 2011?  Please answer "yes" or "no". 
>  
> Thank you. 
>  
> Pat McCormick 
> LAFCO Executive Officer 
> 454-2055 
> 701 Ocean Street 
> Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

 


